
 

Dear Representatives of the People of Oregon, 

 

Thank you for your service to us. My wife and I, as well as a number of our friends oppose House Bill 3063. 
Throughout my wife's first pregnancy, we spent hours researching books, articles, and documentaries addressing the 
efficacy and safety of vaccinations. The basic fact that all vaccines contain metal adjuvants, which are potentially 
dangerous enough if ingested orally, and far worse if injected into the body, would have been enough to give us 
pause in administering such vaccines to our baby. This clear and present danger seems to be well confirmed by the 
immense volume of tragic stories of infants, toddlers, and even adults, who have been severely injured, and in some 
cases killed, as a direct result of being injected with a vaccine. It is for this reason that we have chosen to forego 
vaccinating our children.  

 

We are thankful for the freedom of being able to make this choice after carefully weighing the potential risk of our 
family at some point contracting one or more of the diseases for which the vaccines have been produced. In the 
interest of brevity, I won't go into the details of how both the number of cases of these various diseases, and their 
severity, both began to diminish prior to the introduction of vaccines. Suffice it to say, we prefer to retain our freedom 
of choice in this matter. Listening to the testimonies of our fellow citizens yesterday, I heard several with one or more 
children who had been damaged by vaccines in their family, and on that basis they refuse to administer another 
vaccine to any of their children. My family should not have to go through the same injury and heartbreak, but should 
be allowed to continue foregoing the use of these highly questionable products. 

 

May the Lord Jesus Christ richly bless you, 

 

Daniel Grasso 

111 Elm St. 

Medford, OR 97501 

 


